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Ref: Concert/DPJ 
 
 

26th November 2012 
 
 

 

 

TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 3 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope your children are enjoying the Samba Band sessions each week.  We would like to invite 
you to a concert in the School Hall on Thursday 6th December at 9.30am together with the cello, 
flute, trumpet, piano and recorder players. 
 
  
We hope that you will be able to attend the concert and please feel free to bring any relatives if you 
wish.  We hope that this will be a celebration of your children’s achievements this term.   
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
P.M. Gerrett 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
 



 


